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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions on Mill Street and Drysdale Street, Alloa 
 
Clackmannanshire Council has recently carried out a review on the use of the restricted 
parking areas on Mill Street and Drysdale Street, Alloa. Following this review it is 
proposed that the Taxi Rank on Mill Street be re-designated for short term (30minute) 
parking to improve the turnover of vehicles in the area for the benefit of local traders. 
 
The proposed changes would also see an additional three Taxi Rank spaces being 
provided on Drysdale Street, Alloa in place of the three existing short term parking places. 
 
If you wish to comment on this proposal please contact me by Friday 26th October. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
CARLYN FRASER 
TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT & ROAD SAFETY OFFICER 
COMMUNITY & REGULATORY SERVICES 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


